
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2025 
 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Our Year 7, 8 and 9 pupils have been working hard this year in all of their subjects, and we are 
now looking forward to seeing the fruits of their labour in our end-of-year tests.     

We are very pleased to invite you to our face-to-face KS3 Exam Preparation Event, which will 
be an opportunity for you to hear from several of our key senior staff, including our Head 
Teacher, Sam Gorse. This will take place on Wednesday 2nd April 2025, from 5.00pm to 
6.00pm.   

The programme for the evening is as follows: 

 

At the event, we will also introduce the individual subject resources to enable you to support 
your son/daughter in their end-of-year exams (6 weeks after this event.) Do please get in 
touch if you have any questions. 

 

Best wishes,  

 
Mrs Lane 
(Assistant Head Teacher) 
 

 

  

 

Head Teacher S. Gorse Connection with the Turton community 
Assistant Head  
(Teaching & Learning)  

A. Lane What we do, and don’t, mean by ‘revision’.  Some of 
the pedagogical thinking behind our advice, and how 
you can use AI (Artificial Intelligence) to best effect.   

Assistant Head 
(Pastoral) 

N. Parry Exam stress and how to manage emotions.   
 


